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Christ is born! 

Glorify Him! 
 

We congratulate our faithful supporters with 
the Nativity of our Lord 

and wish all of you good health, joy 
and happiness in the New Year! 

 
With your help, the ROCA Assistance Fund has been able to contribute to the 

establishment of churches and monasteries throughout the world.  Now, the time has 
come for us to turn our attention to one of our most valuable assets, our youth.   
 

The Assistance Fund dedicates 2011 to the Orthodox youth of our Church 
wherever they may be in the world.  Throughout the year, we will participate in a 
range of activities to promote the moral and spiritual development of our youth.  We 
will support pilgrimages to holy sites, youth conferences, summer camps and other 
opportunities for our younger generation. 
 

Please help the Fund in this important task with your generous support! 
 
Thank you and God bless you, 
Dimitri Gontscharow 
President 
The Assistance Fund of the  
Russian Orthodox Church Abroad 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

We will commemorate the names of all donors and their loved ones. 
 


